
NOTICE TO THE BAR

Supreme Court Professional Responsibility Rules Committee Report on RPC 7.3 – Extension of Comment Period

By Notice to the Bar dated July 1, 2009, the Supreme Court published for comment the Out-of-Cycle Report of the
Professional Responsibility Rules Committee on requests relating to RPC 7.3.  This notice is to advise that the comment
period on that report has been extended through Monday, October 5, 2009.

As indicated in the previous notice, those submitting comments on the report should send them by e-mail to
Comments.Mailbox@njcourts.gov or by mail to:

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D.
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts
Comments on PRRC Report
Hughes Justice Complex; P.O. Box 037
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0037

Also as indicated previously, the Court will not consider comments submitted anonymously.

Mark Neary
Clerk of the Supreme Court
Dated: July 17, 2009
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